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Dear Echo Reader,                                                                             Wednesday 22
nd 

June 2016 
 
 
Tomorrow we ask you to “vote leave” and put the great back into Great Britain. 
 
As your local Members of Parliament we feel that you will be better off as an independent     
nation state.  This is your once in a generation opportunity for change. 
 
 We need to take back control of our laws. 
 
 We need to stop sending £350m a week to unelected bureaucrats in Brussels. 
 
 We need a fairer, safer immigration system. 
 
 We need to trade with the whole world including the Commonwealth not just the EU. 
 
The choice is between an independent nation state in control of our own future or an ever     
increasingly strong European Union that takes over our nation state. 
 
Ask yourself – if we were not in would I want to join this club?   
 
A President, a Parliament, a currency and a flag – unlimited immigration from all EU countries 
and new ones like Turkey with a population of 76m – all this an costing us £350m a week.  Not 
on your nelly.   
 
Vote Leave. 
 
James Duddridge MP    Sir David Amess MP 
Rochford & Southend East   Southend West 
 
Rt Hon Mark Francois MP   Stephen Metcalfe MP 
Rayleigh and Wickford    South Basildon & East Thurrock 
 
Rebecca Harris MP    John Baron MP 
Castle Point      Basildon and Billericay 
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